Announcements

<u>Coffee Hour:</u> Please join your hosts, **Steve and Sue,** downstairs in the hall after the service for some tasty treats, juice, coffee or tea.

<u>St. Thomas Choir:</u> Please consider joining our Choir? New voices are always welcomed and wanted. **Practices run on Thursday evenings at 7 pm and started on September 18**th. For more information, please speak with Bonnie MacDiarmid.

<u>People's Pulpit:</u> Today **Sunday, September 28**th **at 9 pm**, is the last day to email Mary Anne Reinhard at <u>mareinhard1@outlook.com</u> your contribution for our next People's Pulpit edition.

<u>Thanksgiving Flowers:</u> Anyone wishing to provide a donation for **flowers may** do so until Tuesday, October 7th, 2025. Please use the white envelopes found in the Narthex (beside the bulletin board). Fill in the information and return it to the office, put it on the collection plate, or give it directly to Arlene.

<u>Thanksgiving Flowers:</u> Anyone wishing to provide a donation for flowers may do so until Tuesday, October 7th, 2025. Please use the white envelopes found in the Narthex (beside the bulletin board). Fill in the information and return it to the office, put it on the collection plate, or give it directly to Arlene.

<u>2026 Church Calendars:</u> The deadline for ordering the 2026 Church Calendars is Sunday, September 28th. The cost is \$6.00 each and you pay on delivery, which will be early in October. Please sign the sheet in the narthex or call Diane at 613-825-6223 or email her at bill.di@sympatico.ca.
IMPORTANT: If you emailed or phoned Diane while she was on vacation, please contact her again, as they were not received.

<u>Prayer and a Pint:</u> Prayer and a Pint: Our men's group will be meeting on Thursday, 2nd October 2025 at 7.15pm in the Council Room. Our speaker will be Michael Agyn-Frimpong. His topic is "My Faith and My Ministry." All men are welcome to attend. Please contact William at 613-836-2876 for more information.

<u>Food Bank Donations</u>: Donations received by October 4th will be used by the Altar Guild to decorate the church. Tables will be set up on Thanksgiving Sunday for further donations to be sent to the Stittsville Food Bank.